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I am sending this email in regards to the above appeal. I live at. Guelph Crescent and I just wanted to let you
know that I don't have any issues with the permit to allow a larger floor plan for the garage for Terry Deneiko.
If you require anything further, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Irene Blum





